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May 31, 2022


Dear Friend,


Another year is in the books! We praise the Lord for a successful year of 

leading children closer to Jesus while providing them with an excellent 

Christian education. Thank you for keeping us in your prayers and for your 

generous financial support this year. 


At this year’s end of year program and graduation the children sang over 17 

new memory verse songs and shared the amazing survival story of Sir Ernest 

Shackleton and the crew of the Endurance. This year’s verses and theme all 

point back to our God as a Wise Guide who wants to help and rescue us. On 

behalf of the students, parents, and school board - thank you for helping 

spread this message. We are excited about what next year holds!


We’ve had a few unexpected physical plant repairs to make this school year 

including major plumbing repairs and gym heater housing units. We are also 

needing to replenish our worthy student fund while balancing immediate 

needs like a roof replacement, new carpet and paint, and replacing the school 

van. 


We invite you to join us in petitioning God to supply the funding needed to 

successfully provide for the needs of the school as we continue to fulfill our 

mission. If you’re in a position to give to any of these causes it would be a 

blessing. 

	 	 	 	 Sincerely,


	 	 	 	 	 	 Katie Richmond	 & Craig Hamilton

	 	 	 	 	 	 Principal	        Board Chair
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Donor Appreciation    
& Spring Update


Anchorage Junior Academy has 

proudly been introducing the 

children of Anchorage to Jesus 

while providing each child with a 

Christ-centered education since 

1941. 


Thank you for choosing to be a part 

of the important work happening 

on our campus, in our classrooms, 

and within the hearts and minds of 

each child and family represented.


Each donation is an investment in 

our students, teachers, and 

programs. Every donation supports 

our Luke 2:52 mission of enabling 

students to “increase in wisdom and 
stature, and in favor with God and 
man.”


“Because You are my helper, I sing for joy in the shadow of Your wings. I cling to You; Your strong right hand holds me securely.”  
-Psalm 63:7-8 one of this year’s memory verses


